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September 7, 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s):  
 
The Office of Strategic Initiative Management (SIM) needs your input to help develop goals for 
our new 2019-22 Strategic Plan. This is your chance to help shape the future priorities for 
Broward County Public Schools. The voices of all students, parents, teachers, community 
members, staff, and administrators matter to us!  
 
Please complete the below three-question survey by Friday, September 14, 2018, to provide 
your feedback on the top strengths and weaknesses of the District. You will also be able to 
indicate on the survey whether you would like to participate in a future Focus Group for more 
in-depth conversations on these topics.  
 
Survey: Visit www.browardschools.com/sim and click on Strategic Plan Survey.  
 
 

 
 
Thank you for your support of our continuous improvement efforts and your participation in 
planning our future!  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Deborah Posner, Executive Director of Strategic 
Initiative Management, at 754-321-2525. 
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